
Wauchope Public School 1 , f . 
. . . . . . . . . . ' . t 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

,, . '1 ' Q 
\t ' 

. 

: , b110nc,A J_oor:t-l1 ,y•/SJCC�j-f· ' ' ! I 

are performing at the Port Macquarie Dance Eisteddfod on Thursday, 26 September, 2019. We are 
both entered in the Infants Section (K-2) of the Eisteddfod, which begins at 4:00pm sharp. 

Tickets ($10.00 each) are on sale from The Glasshouse Box Office from 9am Tuesday 3rd 

September 2019. There is a limit of 4 per family. 

We will meet you outside P'Chi swimwear shop in the Port Central Shopping Centre forecourt at 
3:30pm. Mr Osborne is aware that your child may need to be signed out early from their class on 
Thursday (heavy traffic and finding a car park may be tricky). Please ensure that you have signed 
your child out at the office first. Also, be aware that there will be a crowd of excited (and possibly 
nervous) children from schools throughout the area. The sooner we can get into the venue, the less 
stressful it is for our dancers. 

Due to restrictions set by the Glasshouse only school staff members are allowed back stage. 

It may be a little cool outside the Glasshouse, so you might like to wear your (labelled) school jacket 
to keep warm. Just a friendly reminder that no food is allowed (water only) and if possible, please 
toilet your child beforehand -- the toilets will be a nightmare with all those dancers! 

Please note - All children must be signed off by a parent/caregiver after our performance. We 
anticipate that the Infants Section of dance should take an hour. We will meet you at the large 
doors where we entered. 

Thank you so much for your wonderful support of our Infants Dance Groups. Your children have 
done so well to be enthusiastic at rehearsals and to remember.all their dance moves -we are very 
proud of them all! 

Regards, 

Peta H:�, (Stage I coordinator�:c::�a�d!arten coordinator] 


